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Ref:  Letters027/2023-2024/bd 
 
12th July, 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 

As we approach the final two weeks of the academic year I want to extend a thank you to all of our 
families for the help and support you have given us. This has been a truly successful year, our students 
have thrived, we have been recognised by Ofsted as a school that is ‘Good’ in all areas. 
 
As we look forward to the coming year, we remain dedicated to providing the best possible education 
for your children. Our goal is to ensure that they leave our school equipped with the knowledge, skills, 
and confidence needed to face the challenges of the wider world. We will continue to strive for 
excellence, nurturing each student's potential and preparing them for a bright and successful future. 
 
Dates to note for your calendar: 
 
Tuesday 16th, Wednesday 17th & Thursday 18th July – School Production of Matilda 
We will be showcasing our school production on 3 evening 16th, 17th & 18th July.   
Doors open at 5.30pm to allow time to be seated prior to the show commencing at 6.30 pm.  
Tickets available from Mrs Ruscoe in the Safeguarding Office. 
 
Wednesday 24th July – Last Day 
This will be our last day in school for students before finishing for the summer break.  I’d like to stress 
the importance of your child attending school on this day.  Children will are expected in school for 
lineups at 8:25am and will leave at 12:00pm. 
 
Return to School – September 2024 
School will re-open for staff Inset Days Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd September, 2024 (closed to students). 
 
Year 7 & Year 11 
First day back for Year 7 & 11 will be Wednesday 4th September.  Students should arrive for morning 
line-ups no later than 8:25am.  
 
Years 8, 9 and 10 will return on Thursday 5th September.  
Please see below for the start time for each year group: 
Year 10  –  Thursday 5th September at 8:25am 
Year 9  –  Thursday 5th September at 10:00am 
Year 8  – Thursday 5th September 11:40am 
 
Communication 
Should you need to contact school direct, this can be done either by telephone or e-mail: 
- School telephone number:  0161 529 5200.  Our school office is open 8am til 4pm during holidays. 
- Central email address: ask.lowry@lowryacademy.org.uk  
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PE kit: Important update 
From September students will be expected to come to school in their PE kit with their blazer over the 
top on the days that they have PE. Full details of the academy PE kit can be found here:  
The Lowry Academy > Information > School Uniform and Equipment 

 
Uniform 2024: 
Full details of our new uniform can be found here:   
The Lowry Academy > Information > School Uniform and Equipment   

 

 
• Whittakers Schoolwear, is our school uniform provider.  The shop is in Swinton:   
 123-125 Chroley Road, Swinton M27 4AAin Swinton where you can purchase our school uniform. 
• Alternatively, Whittakers will be in school on Sunday 28th July, 2024 for a selling event for those families 
 who are unable to get to the shop in Swinton.   
 Opening times for this event is 11am until 2pm.  Please arrive to school via main school reception. 

 
Finally, I would like to wish you and your family a lovely summer (let’s hope the sun shines) and look 
forward to welcoming your child back to school in September 2024.   
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Stephen Fletcher 
Senior Vice Principal 

Ties: 
 
Y11 = Silver Stripe 
Y10 = Purple Stripe 
Y  9 = Blue Stripe 
Y  8 = Green Stripe 
Y  7 = Gold Stripe 
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